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CPSS Welcomes New Legal Counsel to Staff 

 

SASKATOON, July 10, 2015 – The College of Physicians and Surgeons of 
Saskatchewan is pleased to welcome Mr. Christopher Mason, J.D. as its new 
junior Legal Counsel.  

For 18 years, Christopher Mason provided investigative litigation support and 
consulting services to both private and public businesses, law firms and all 
levels of government. For 8 of these years he owned his own Investigation and 
Consulting business. He has worked extensively throughout western Canada. 
Mr. Mason obtained his law degree from the University of Saskatchewan in 
2014 and completed his articles in Saskatoon.  

“The challenge of working in Regulatory Law coupled with working alongside 
an amazing team of people has always been my goal. I am happy to be able to 
attain these two goals at the College,” stated Mr. Mason.  

“Mr. Mason is an experienced private investigator, and with his legal expertise, 
will be an asset to the College in its legal work. We are pleased to have him join 
our staff and look forward to working together,” added Dr. Karen Shaw, 
Registrar at the College of Physicians and Surgeons of Saskatchewan.  

 

The mission of the College of Physicians and Surgeons of Saskatchewan is to serve the public by regulating the 
practice of medicine and guiding the profession to achieve the highest standards of care. It currently issues licenses 
to more than 2,500 physicians and surgeons in the province, as well as over 1,500 corporate permits. 
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